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Comments: 

Hello, I am a climber from NY and I would like to comment on the proposal regarding climbing anchors in

wilderness areas. Many climbers including myself feel that it is unreasonable to restrict new routes to existing

opportunities on non-wilderness lands. This will surely create confusion and conflict. Please allow us the

opportunity to continue placing new anchors and maintaining existing ones responsibly unless there is new

evidence to show negative impacts on the natural resource from these anchors. 


